
Bridge Owners Forum: 16th September ‘08 

 

Update on Dry stone Retaining Wall Project  

 

After a number of reminders the final draft of the project was received on the 

1st September ’08 and a meeting of funder representatives has been arranged 

for the 26th September ’08. 

 

It is proposed that this will be the sign-off meeting after which publishing of 

the document can go ahead. 

 

 

 

Ronnie Wilson 

Project Co-ordinator 

16th September ‘08 


